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Community Relations 

 

Parent Organizations 

 

The Board of Education encourages the establishment of parent organizations in the school.  

Such organizations are vital factors in establishing and maintaining positive home-community-

school relationships and their value is recognized by the Board.  Parent organizations should 

coordinate their efforts through the school’s administrative offices prior to planning events or 

activities. 

 

The Board of Education supports the concept of using parents and others as volunteers in the 

school, not to replace professional staff, but to enrich the educational opportunities for the 

students.  Volunteers may be subject to screening for appropriate qualifications and background 

to perform assigned tasks. 
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